
As a person with a disability,I can not and will not support the Disability Services Amendment 
(Improved Quality Assurance) bill 2001 unless section 5A is changed.It is a insult to every 
Person with a disability who wants to work and be a valued member of society and it is 
Discriminatory the way it stands at the moment.  

Alan Mitchell (voter)  

Echuca 

 


